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Rega Lubin
33 Danforth Rd
Rindge, NH 03461

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am a resident of Rindge, NH and I have been opposing Northern Pass since its beginning. 

This project will bring little if any power to NH residents such as myself and will destroy the unique
beauty of our landscape.  There is no other word for it visually besides ugly. 

It will also bring down property values especially in areas where it is planned to pass through and this is
not in the interest of any of us.  The economy is heading toward a recession, we do not need some big
corporation toying with our real estate values.  For many of us, it is our greatest source of equity. 

There are many other smaller reasons to reject Northern Pass, but I am sure you can look them up. 
Please reject this poorly thought out project.  Reject Northern Pass!

Sincerely,
Rega Lubin
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